
What we are covering this term: 
 
English: We will be reading stories from familiar  
settings, poetry and non-fiction texts.   
We will be sequencing and writing sentences, 
writing instructions and poetry with rhyming patterns.   
 

Maths: We will be learning to count to and beyond  
100. We will also study place value, addition and  
subtraction facts, money, shape, time and real life  
problems.  
 

Creative Curriculum: This half term, we will be  
investigating the question, How Do the Seas Change? 
In the second half term, we will be looking at Are  
All Dragons Evil? 
 

As part of our topics, we will be studying and  
identifying places on maps, sea artwork and creating  
our own, animals, including humans, and plants. We  
will also be looking at environmental issues, such as  
plastic pollution. 
  
 

Welcome 

To 

Year 2 

Term Dates 
2.9.24 – 20.12.24 

 

Half-term holiday 
 28.10.24 – 1.11.24 

 
Training Days 

2.9.24, 3.9.24 & 4.11.24 
 

Trip 
Coastal features at Seaton Delaval – 4.10.24 

 
Parents’ Evenings 

15.10.24 & 16.10.24 
 

Christmas Performance 
12.12.24 – am 

 
Christmas Party 

16.12.24 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 2 
The members of our teaching team are: 
Phase Leader: Mr Hields 

 

Class teachers: Mr Hields 
   Miss Rowan (1st half term) 
   Miss Kane (2nd half term) 

 

Support staff: Miss Akhtar 
   Miss Petzer 
   Mrs Robson 

 
 

                        

        

                                   

                                  

 

                                   
 

 

Organisation 

 Doors open at 8:35am and close at 8:45am. 

 Late arrivals must report to the office. 

 Lunch time is from 12:00pm until 1:00pm. 

 Home time is at 3:15pm when children are 
collected from the KS1 yard. 

 
Remember your child will have a free school meal in 
Year 2. 

 
P.E. Day and Forest School: Monday for both classes. 
 
P.E. Kit 
Children are able to come to school in their red school 
P.E. t-shirt, black shorts or leggings and trainers from 
home. Tracksuits can be worn in colder weather. 
 
New PE t-shirts can be bought from the office for £5.50. 
Children should not wear any jewellery, including 
earrings. 

 

School Uniform 
Blue or red jumper/cardigan with the school logo 
 
Grey or black skirt, pinafore or trousers 
 
White shirt or polo shirt 
 
Black school shoes (not trainers) 
 
Tights should be plain navy, grey or black. 
 
Headscarves (if worn) should be shoulder length 

black, navy or red. 

Homework 

 Your child will be set homework on a Friday via 
Seesaw.  
 

 Children should return their reading folders 
on a Wednesday and new books will be given 
out on a Friday. Please practise reading and 
spelling key words with your child. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to talk to us.   
 


